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Wednesday 5th March 2025 
 

Year 2 – St Edmund’s Church 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
This half term in Religious Education the children will be learning about Christianity. They 
will be learning about the Easter story and the importance behind it. Year 2 will be visiting St 
Edmund’s Church to see a Christian’s place of worship and make links to other religions that 
they know about.  
 
There will be NO prayer taking place on this trip as the children are going to learn about 
the religion so that they can make connections to their own religions and those which we 
learn about in school. 
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:    03/04/2025 
Place:   St Edmund’s Church, Edmonton 
Travel:  Bus/Walk 
Time:   1-3pm 
Cost:   Free 
 
The visit will not affect lunches. 
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission.  
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 2 Team 
 


